
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
November 18, 2019 
 
For More Information: 
City Clerk’s Office / 228-0430 
 
NOVEMBER ELECTION BOARD MEETING CANCELED 
 
The Nov. 20 meeting of the City of Marquette Election Board has been canceled due to a lack of agenda 
items. 
 
The board’s next regular meeting is scheduled for Jan. 30 at 4 p.m. to appoint inspectors for the March 
Presidential Primary Election. 
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